
Announcements 

Tuesday, March 8, 2022 

A Day 

Attention humans who enjoy acting. Auditions for the Spring Play Trixie the Teen 
Detective are coming SOON! This is laugh-out-loud mystery has all the fun of an 
episode of Scooby Doo mixed with clue-sleuthing nostalgia of a Nancy Drew novel. 
All are welcome to audition! Auditions are Monday, March 14 and Tuesday, 
March 15. Callbacks are Thursday, March 17. More information and audition 
monologues can be found on the Drama Department website. Contact Mrs. 
Markano or Mrs. Elmergreen for more information. 
 
Attention Students:  For those of you who attend classes at North Campus, please 
note that due to ACT testing on Tuesday, March 8th, you will not report to your 
regular classes. 
 
Please report instead to:   Periods 1-6 report to the South Library 
     Periods 7-10 report to the South Cafeteria 
 
          ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Attention all students: There will be no after school tutoring today, 

Tuesday, March 8, as the North Campus library will be closed 
after school. 
 


